
- 7s -

C. Measures for the implementation of the basic strategies
at the national level

1. Constitutional and legal

Paragraph 60

Governments that have not yet done so are urged to sign the Convention on the
Elimination of All Foras of Discrimination against Women I/ and to take all the
necessary steps to ensure its ratification, or their accession to it. They should
consider the possibility of establishing appropriate bodies charged with reviewing
the national legislation concerned and with drawing up recommendations thereon to
ensure that the provisions of the Convention and of the other international
instruments to which they are parties that are relevant to the role, status and
material circumstances of Momen are complied with.

Paragraph 61

Governments that have not yet done so should establish appropriate
institutional procedures whereby the application of a revised set of laws and
administrative measures may be effectively enforced from the village level up and
asy be adequately monitored so that individual woman may, without obstruction or
cost to themselves, séek to have discriminatory treatment redressed. Legislation
that concerns women as a group should also be effectively enforced and monitored so
that areas of systemic or de facto discrimination against women can be redressed.
Zb this end, positive action policy should be developed.

Psragraph 62

Agrarian reform measures have not always ensured women's rights even in
countries where women predominate in the agricultural labour force. Such reforms
should guarantee women's constitutional and legal rights in terms of access to land
and other means of production and should ensure that wosen will control the
products of their labour and their income, as well as benefits from agricultural
inputs, research, training, credits and other infrastructural facilities.

Paragraph 63

National research institutions, both governmental and private, are urged to
undertake investigations of the problems associated with the relationship between
the law and the role, status and material circumstances of women. These should be
integrated into the curricula of relevant educational institutions in an attempt to
promote general knowledge and awareness of the law.

Paragra t^i 64

in the past decade there have been significant advances in the development of
statistical concepts and methods for measuring inequality between women and men.
The capabilities of national institutions concerned with statistics and women's
issues should be improved to implement these concepts and methods in the regular
statistical programmes of countries and to wrke effective use of these statistics
in the policy-planning process. Training for producers and users of statistics on
women should play a key role in this process.
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